Lisa Driscoll

From: Joe Famiglietti <ndu66@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 11:13 AM
To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Support for Measure X Funds

To: Measure X Community Advisory Board,
From: Joseph Famiglietti
Subject: Support for Sheriff David Livingston's request for Measure X Funds.

Sheriff Livingston and his Department have always served Diablo and our County in a very professional manner. |
support the Sheriff's request for Measure X funds to acquire the funds to better their staffing, reduce response times and
investigate "quality of life crimes." The citizens of Contra Costa County will benefit from the requested Sheriff
Department "Service" upgrades.

Thank you for your consideration,

Joe Famiglietti

4474 Deer Ridge Road
Danville, CA 94506
510-816-6551



